Sign the Petition to Support the EPA Budget
We the undersigned support funding for the Environmental Protection Agency at current or increased levels for Fiscal Year 2018. 

The Environmental Protection Agency has successfully worked to protect human health and the environment for more than four decades. Our air, water and land are cleaner now than they have been in 40 years.  All that is now threatened by the Trump Administration’s drastic 31% proposed budget cut to the EPA and the rolling back of EPA regulations.  South Carolina’s $43 million in EPA grants to clean up lead pollution and toxic waste sites to protect our lakes, rivers and air quality will be cut under the Trump budget.
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